
 
 
Dear Friends, 

 

Consistent with Department of Health recommendations to limit close contact during the 

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, constituent services and other inquiries will be limited to email 

and telephone until further notice. 

 

To contact my office, please email to magnaw@nyassembly.gov or call at 315-428-9551. We 

will do our best to respond as soon as possible. 

 

For questions on coronavirus, please call the New York State Department of Health Novel 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Hotline at 1-888-364-3055. You call also visit their website 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/home for prevention tips. 

 

Additionally, SUNY Upstate has set up a local COVID-19 number at 315-464-3979. This is for 

‘non 9-1-1’ calls and is available if a member of the public has coronavirus-related questions, is 

showing possible symptoms or may have had exposure to someone diagnosed with a positive 

cases of COVID-19. The public may call this line to be guided on next steps. Additional 

questions about the Triage number can be found at 

https://www.upstate.edu/emergencymgt/trending/coronavirus.php 

 

Onondaga County has also set up a website with additional COVID-19 information at 

http://www.ongov.net/health/coronavirus.html. 

 

I will continue working to make sure that all residents of the 129
th

 Assembly District are able to 

have their concerns addressed. 
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